

August, 2023

Dear LSN Alumni,

Welcome! It looks like we have great attendance for the Annual Reunion. Your alumni board thanks you for your attendance and your continued support of the LSN Alumni Association.

Since the closing of the nursing school last June your Alumni Association has been working to increase membership. We encourage you to reach out to your classmates and graduates of LSN and invite them to join the association. Our goal is to keep the alumni association active without continuing to raise dues and the price of the luncheon. We need your support and participation to achieve this goal.

We hope you enjoy the presentations, luncheon and fellowship. If you have any suggestions for the alumni association, please reach out to a board member. Board members will be wearing blue lanyards with their name and alumni position displayed.

Please make sure your contact information is current. You may update your contact information via the alumni association website, www.alumnilsn.org, on the "Alumni" tab.

Your alumni association also has a Facebook page, Lutheran School of Nursing, St. Louis, Mo Alumni

Sincerely,

Deborah L. Brignoli

President LSN Alumni Association